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SPECIAL TOWN FIRE MEETING 

April 10, 2017 

 

Special Town Fire meeting was brought to order at 19:10 by Chief Jason Brown. 

Present: Steve Thorne, Jason Brown, Trevor Clow, Jeff Sanborn, Mary Miller, Jeremy Miller, 

Tom Caron, Howard Burnell, Kyle Estes, Jake Tarr. Keith Stackhouse, Zack Caron 

SPECIAL AGENDA 

Consideration of a 1998  FMTV A1 5 Ton Medium Tactical Vehicle for consideration for 

eventually replacing the Forestry Truck 

Specifics: 

Truck located in Gray or New Gloucester 

Offered at $12,500 willing to take $10,000 

5,000 Miles 

Caterpillar engine 

Manufactured by Stewart and Stevenson 

Allison Transmission 

1. Motion made to purchase the truck.  Seconded and passed. 

2. Motion made to fund the purchase from the reserve accounts of each station. Seconded 

and Passed. 

a) $3,333.33 from East Baldwin Reserve Account. 

b) $3,333.33 from North Baldwin Reserve Account. 

c) $3,333.34 from West Baldwin Reserve Account. 

Discussion on build out plan.  Discussed tank Options.  Expecting $10,000 additional outlay but 

this will be determined based on recommendations for build out. 

Discussion on timing.   Recommend build out over next 6 months, with plans to put in service 

spring 2018.   At that time would retire current forestry truck. 

Discussion on housing the truck in the mean time while work is being done and we still have the 

forestry truck. 

Meeting Adjourned 8:02 PM 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Family_of_Medium_Tactical_Vehicles
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Allison_Transmission

